Hello colleagues throughout the Land of Lincoln!

I’m knocking on your inbox with a few items of information from our state steering committee.  As always, if you have questions or suggestions, please let me know.

1. The TPA:  Getting Started is available.  This is our inaugural webinar.  Thanks to Dave Herz, Carole Mitchener, and Debbie Layzell!  This has been archived in the IL group in TPAC Online, but you don’t need to be a member to access the webinar, so share widely! (and forgive a few audio glitches, please).
http://vimeo.com/39737556
Please complete the evaluation form after you listen.
https://survey.lilt.ilstu.edu/TakeSurvey.aspx?SurveyID=761I4nmL

1. DRAFT crosswalk of the TPA and IPTS is attached.  We have submitted this to ISBE staff and await their final answer for adopting it or making necessary modifications.  Thank you to the Public Deans group that initiated the suggestion, and thank you to Carole Mitchener, Joan McQuillan, Debbie Layzell, Ava Chatterjee, and faculty colleagues at Eastern Illinois and Chicago State.
1. An attempt to analyze the relationship between the TPA and Danielson is also attached.  Thank you to ISU colleagues Kelli Appel and Nancy Latham for their leadership in this effort.
1. ISBE Rules on Section 25 available for public comment through May 21.  If you scroll down to Rule 25 (Certification) and click on "summary of action" and then scroll down to new subsection 25.720(e) you will see the proposed ISBE rules.  I encourage you to review the proposed policy and send comments and feedback to rules@isbe.net before the deadline.
 http://www.isbe.net/rules/proposed/default.htm
1. Our next conference call is scheduled for Monday, May 23.  If you have issues you’d like us to address, please let me know.
1. Have a wonderful weekend!

Take care,
Amee
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